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March 13, 2013 

Victoria Stovall 
Environmental Program Associate 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2300 N. Martin Luther King Dr. 
Milwaukee, WI 53212 

8570 S. Chicago Rd. • Oak Creek, WI 53154 
Tel. (414) 762-1114 • Fax (414) 762-1623 

RECEIVED 

MAR /!!!_13 
BY· 5 • I 

Re: WDNR BRTS Activity# 02-41-560089/ WDNR FID # 241063570 

Dear Ms. Stovall, 

We are in receipt of WDNR correspondence (letter dated 2/14/13) as it relates to the above 
referenced subject. This document has been forwarded to our hired environmental consultant, 
Key Engineering Group, for further processing. 

If you should have any questions please feel free to contact myself at 414-762-1114. 

Sin~rely, 

R. 
~~ 

Scott Swosinski 


